CHAPTER 4.0

RESPONSES TO COMMENTS

This Chapter of the Final PEIR for the Dairy Element of the Kings County General Plan
(hereafter referred to as “the Element”) contains the County’s responses to each specific
comment made in the letters submitted to the County during the public review period for
the Draft PEIR. Each specific comment is identified and numbered in Volume II of this
Final PEIR. The comment numbering system reflects the number of the comment letter (see
Chapter 3) and the number of the specific comment. For example, the first comment of the
third letter is numbered 3-1.

In this Chapter, specific references to analyses presented in the Draft PEIR are referenced
by the page number of the Draft PEIR. Likewise, specific discussion of goals, objectives,
and policies of the Element are made by referencing the numbering system used in the
Element. In cases where the numbers in the Element have been adjusted to reflect the
comments or corrections requested by the public, the change in the number is identified
parenthetically following the reference to the original number [e.g., Policy DE 6.1h (now
6.2f)].
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